
COUNCIL HIGHLIGHTS 
 

 
 

 

 

June 9, 2020 

 
The Town of Didsbury Council held a Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday, June 9, 2020 using 
Zoom Meeting.  Five (5) members of the public participated in the meeting. 
 
Council granted a $250 grant to the Didsbury Golf Club for sponsorship of the flower garden at 
Hole #1.  
 
Council approved to send a letter to the Honourable Nathan Cooper, MLA for Olds-Didsbury-Three Hills 
along with other provincial officials requesting the Alberta Government increase the funding to the Film 
and Television Tax Credit Program.  Filming in Alberta is on the rise and with more support; this will be 
another way for Alberta to diversity the economy. 
 
Council asked Administration to develop a basic plan and associated budget implications for Christmas 
Lights/Decorations for the Town. 
 
The Town of Didsbury is getting requests for Food Truck Vendors to be located at various locations.  Council 
asked Administration to bring back a policy framework to address fees, rules and regulations and permits. 
 
With the phase two relaunch on June 12, 2020 announced by the Provincial Government, Council approved 
the opening of the Town of Didsbury parks and sports fields and recreation grounds for group use. 
 
Council approved a Joint Statement from the Didsbury Library and the Town of Didsbury regarding the new 
library project.  The statement will be released the week of June 15th. 
 
 
 

 
 


